
 

February 7, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Clark Shultz, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Shultz: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2099 by House Committee on Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2099 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2099 concerns the requirement for medical providers to give information on persons 

covered by their insurance plans to the state.  The information is used to identify third party 

medical coverage of Medicaid recipients.  The bill updates the name of the agency receiving this 

information by replacing the Department of Social and Rehabilitation Services with the 

Department for Children and Families. 

 

 Passage of HB 2099 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Zac Anshutz, Insurance Department  

 Jackie Aubert, DCF  


